M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
July 11, 2016
RE:
BG-1 Application – Cooper High School-Track Refurbishment
This project is for the refurbishment of the track at Cooper High School consisting of cleaning the track, priming two layers of rubber and a final ultraviolet inhibitor coating and striping.  The surface is wearing badly in lanes one and two, almost down to the asphalt in several locations.  The rest of the track also shows some damage and wearing throughout which is not surprising, given it is nearing the end of its anticipated ten-year life span.

I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the track refurbishment at Cooper High, as presented.


Eric K. McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
